
 

 

 

Mercury Regulation Reporters 
Cc: Jenny-Johanna Green (DG ENV) 

 
13/12/2019 

Notification: Opening of the reporting – Mercury Regulation 
Deadline for reports 31 January 2020 

 

Dear colleagues, 
 
We write to you in relation to the reporting under Regulation (EU) 2017/852, on mercury and its 
implementing acts. The EEA has assisted the European Commission in putting in place electronic 
reporting tools to cover the various reporting elements of said pieces of EU-law.  

 
Opening of the reporting and deadline 
 
The reporting tools are now ready in the EEA’s reporting platform, the so-called Central Data 
Repository (CDR) at:  https://cdr.eionet.europa.eu/  
 
Reporters must use their own credentials (the so-called Eionet account) that were provided shortly 
after their nomination by their countries. You can also reset your credentials here: 
https://www.eionet.europa.eu/password-reset  
 
Please note that the European Commission has recently extended the deadline for reporting to 31 
January 2020. Their letter is accessible here.  
 

Manual for reporting 
 
Detailed instructions are available in the Manual for the use of the tools. Additional resources on this 
reporting are available in our help page at: https://cdr.eionet.europa.eu/help/mercury  
 
Support by EEA  

The project manager in charge of the reporting obligations is Federico Antognazza. Please contact 

him, for any query you may have, at: mercury.helpdesk@eionet.europa.eu  

We are looking forward to this reporting round and the upcoming collaboration.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Daniel Montalvo 
Head of Group – Sustainable resource use and industry 
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